Date: Sun, 22 Mar 2009 20:59:42 -0400

From: Moskov Amaryan <mamaryan@odu.edu>

To: Maxim Polyakov <Maxim.Polyakov@tp2.ruhr-uni-bochum.de>
Subject: Re: klaus

Dear Klaus,

first and foremost let me wish you good health and happiness in the future.
It was a great pleasure for me to visit Bochum and to have you visiting
DESY.

Unfortunately I was not able to attend a workshop organized for you,
however as kurdish saying tells : " Camels usually graze in a distance ,
but they always heare each other". So to say even being in a different
countries and even continents we heare each other.

Bochum become very attractive place to many of us because of your
friendly hospitality and exciting atmosphere of physics created in

your department.

Dear Klaus if I can assure you, our beloved \Theta+ , falsely declared
to be gone, will be resurrected very soon. And those of us who found a
power to continue to work on the subject declared to be chimera, were
inspired by people like you, who follow physics without any authority.

I am sure your retirement is a formal step and you will remain in a
circle of friends, which has been created by you.

My best wishes to you and your family.

Moskov Amarian



